
Fire and Rescue teams to take
part  in  the  Emergency
Operations  Exercise  at  John
Wayne Airport
On Friday, April 14, John Wayne Airport will be conducting a
Triennial Emergency Operations Exercise from the hours of 8
a.m. to 3 p.m.  This full-scale exercise is mandated by the
FAA and is designed to evaluate the operational capability of
the emergency management system in a stressful environment.

The Costa Mesa Fire & Rescue Department will be an active
participant with a number of other agencies in this drill
since  we  share  a  border  with  the  John  Wayne  Airport  and
routinely respond to emergencies on the airport campus.

The public should be aware that Airway Avenue will be shut
down from Baker to Paularino from approximately 8 a.m. to 12
noon to accommodate the exercise. Also, the CMPD Helipad will
be used during the exercise.

This is an excellent readiness exercise for the airport and
CMF&R is a proud participant.  It will increase interagency
operations  and  communication  between  all  the  public  and
private  resources.   Most  importantly  it  will  enhance  the
safety and security for the tenants and passengers using the
airport.
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